
MNO Grant Principal Retiring

By Bryna Walker

      This year on June 24th, on a Wednesday our dear and close principal Mrs. Snyder Puder is retiring. She says she would like to stay but earlier this year and last year she had some sick brother and sisters but they lived in different states. She says that if she could still work half time as a principal and was able to still visit her family if something where to happen to them again that that would be great. But being a principal you are not allowed to work half time because it is such a big job. Mrs. Snyder Puder says she will miss everyone and she wishes she could still work as a principal, but she would also like to see her family. 

                    When Mrs. Snyder Puder retires she says she would like to keep up with charity. The charity is for schools. Also when Mrs. Snyder Puder retires she says she would like to visit Asia, South America, and Africa. If you are wondering, no a new principal hasn’t been picked yet. The principal is picked when the school advertises for a new principal. Then they look at all the applications and pick four or five, usually five candidates that they like the most. Then they go through them again and pick two or three to send to Dr. Sims, the district superintendant. Then Dr. Sims picks two and sends them to the school board and the school board goes over everything and picks who they think would be the best principal for the job. That is how a new principal is picked.   
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